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November 16th, 1929.

■

Albert W. Johnson,Eso 
Attorney-at-Law, 
Marlne-on-St. Croix, 
Minn.

• *

Dear Slrs-

At the request of Sir Arthur 
Currie, Principal of McGill University, I beg to 
acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 13th, 
making lnouiries with reference to the late Dr. 
Michaud LeClaire.

I regret to asvise you that we 
can be of no assistance to you in your search, as 
our files disclose no reference whatever to this man.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the Principal.
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